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6 October 2016 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Year 2 have been learning about the Victorian times this term. We are going to be having a 

Victorian day in school on Thursday 20th October. The children will be able to experience 

what school was like in the Victorian times and how it was different from schools today. 

We would appreciate it if your child could come to school in some Victorian clothing. We 

have written some ideas below in case you are stuck.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing your outfits.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Year 2 Team 

 

Boys Girls 

Waistcoat  

Trousers 

Shirts 

Long sleeve top 

Cap/ hat 

Plain long dress 

Bonnet 

Apron 

White hat 
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